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IRAQ AND AFGHANISTAN DISCUSS THE POSSIBILITY OF REOPENING EMBASSIES IN BOTH 
COUNTRIES

- 10.06.2025

Iraqi News Agency (4 June 2025)

 

The Ambassador of the Republic of Iraq to Ankara, Majid Al-Lajmawi, discussed the possibility of 
reopening embassies in both countries with the Chargé d'Affaires of the Embassy of the Republic 
of Afghanistan to the Republic of Turkey, Muhammad Zubair Wadan.

A statement from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs received by the Iraqi News Agency (INA) stated 
that "The Ambassador of the Republic of Iraq to Ankara, Majid Al-Lajmawi, received the Chargé 
d'Affaires of the Embassy of the Republic of Afghanistan to the Republic of Turkey, Muhammad 
Zubair Wadan, in his office at the Iraqi Embassy building in the Turkish capital, Ankara."

"The meeting discussed bilateral relations between Iraq and Afghanistan and ways to strengthen 
them to serve the common interests of the two countries. The possibility of reopening the Iraqi 
and Afghan embassies in each country was also discussed, which would contribute to the 
resumption of full diplomatic representation between them and the consolidation of official 
relations between the two sides."
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